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Steveston Interchange Project 
Highway 99 Resurfacing: Overnight Traffic Pattern Changes  

September 2025   

As work progresses toward completion of the 
Steveston Interchange Project, overnight 
changes to traffic patterns on Highway 99 will 
be required for road resurfacing.  

Starting as early as September 15, work will 
take place nightly between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. 
for approximately two weeks.   

At times, traffic will be detoured to the 
southbound bus lane on Highway 99. 
Northbound traffic can expect periods of 
rerouting via the on- and off-ramps. Clear 
signage will be in place to direct traffic safely 
through these detours.   

As is currently the case, the Steveston 
Highway northbound loop ramp onto 
Highway 99 will remain closed, with traffic 

rerouted to access the north side on-ramp via left turn lanes.  

East-west travel on Steveston Highway will be maintained for vehicles, pedestrians, and cyclists. 
Existing transit stops will be maintained in all directions. 

The new five-lane Steveston Interchange Project is a key component of the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program to improve travel along the Highway 99 corridor. As part of the broader Program, the 
interchange will integrate seamlessly with the new eight-lane, immersed tube tunnel being built 
under the Fraser River to replace the George Massey Tunnel.  

If you have any questions about construction, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or 
call the construction information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075. 

 

See Page 2 for more details. 
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What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> Overnight beginning as 

early as September 15 for 
approximately two weeks 

 

Hours of Work 
> Overnight from 10 p.m. to 5 

a.m. 

 

Traffic 
> Reduced lanes southbound 
> Traffic detour utilizing on- 

and off-ramps northbound 
> Dual left turn signal onto the 

northbound on-ramp remains 
in place 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Expect minor delays 
> Temporary line markings and 

sections of rough surfaces 
> Signage will be posted 

 
For the most up-to-date Project information on traffic impacts, visit the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program website. If you have construction-related questions, please email 
StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call 1-888-270-1075 (24/7). 
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